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4th September 2020 
 
 

 Strawberry Allergy IMPORTANT 
 
 
Dear Parents & carers, 
 
 
As we have previously communicated, we have a child attending Parkland Primary who has a severe 
allergy to strawberries. We would like to politely request that you do not include ANY products in 
your child’s lunch box that contain strawberries i.e. strawberry yoghurt, strawberry jam and fresh 
strawberries. This also includes juice such as summer fruits that contain strawberries.  
 
Whilst we understand that this is a change and needs some consideration when making packed 
lunches, we ask that you support us to ensure every child in school is safe.  
 
We would like to thank all the families that have supported us in this matter so far. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

 
Mrs J Andrews 
Acting Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

 

We are now a nut and strawberry free school 
 


